## **Upland Primary School**

'Working Together, Learning Together, Achieving Together'

22<sup>nd</sup> February 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

## Year 4 visit to Cutty Sark & National Maritime Museum, Greenwich

On Friday, 16<sup>th</sup> March the children in Year 4 will be visiting the National Maritime Museum, Greenwich to participate in The Great Tea Race & Great Map workshops. These workshops relate to our history and geography curriculum.

The children will be travelling by public transport (train & DLR) to and from Greenwich. We will be leaving school at 9:30am and will return to school by 3:30pm.



Church Road Bexleyheath DA7 4DG

Email:
admin@upland.bexley.sch.uk
Website
www.upland.bexley.sch.uk

Headteacher

Mrs B McKenzie

BA Hons, PGCE

The children will be required to bring a packed lunch in a labelled, disposable bag, (no sweets, glass bottles or fizzy drinks please.

We gratefully request a voluntary contribution of £5.00 for this visit which you can pay via SIMS Agora. If you have any problems paying online through SIMS Agora please contact the.

We will require volunteer helpers with this visit so please indicate on the return slip below if you are able to help us. Parent/carer volunteers will not need to pay for either travel or entry.

Yours faithfully	
Mr Bevan & Mrs Lasenby Year 4 Class Teachers	
Year 4 visit to Cutty Sark & National Maritime Museum, Greenwich – Great Tea Race & Great Map Workshops  To be returned to the school office by Monday 5 <sup>th</sup> March 2018	
Child's name	Class
<ul> <li>I give permission for my child to travel b</li> <li>Map Workshops on Friday16<sup>th</sup> March 2018</li> </ul>	y train and DLR to Greenwich for The Great Tea Race and Great 3.
I can help accompany on this trip YES	NO NO
Signed:	Parent/Carer











